
 
 

 

 

March 2017 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Williamstown Main Sewer Rehabilitation Project – Stage 1  

 

Stage 1 of the Williamstown Main Sewer Rehabilitation Project is due to start in your area 

the week commencing 3 April 2017. Works for this stage will involve digging up the top 

of the manhole to ensure safe access into the sewer for stage 2 sewer relining works. 

 

These works will take approximately 3-5 working days to complete for each manhole 

and will be performed during the day between 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 

occasionally on Saturday’s between 7am to 1pm. Please be careful around work areas 

and observe new signs. 

What to expect? 

 Some odour when the manhole is first opened 

 Some noise from the movement of trucks, machinery and reversing beepers 

 Changes to parking and traffic conditions 

 Please see map and table below for location and timing of the works, traffic and 

parking impacts. 
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Manhole 30  

Pasco Street and 

Cecil Street 

intersection 

 Road closure in place at the intersection with detour 

signage to assist road users around these works. 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained around the works. 

Manhole 29 

Pasco Street and 

Aitken Street 

intersection 

 Road closure in place at the intersection with detour 

signage to assist road users around these works. 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained around the works. 

 Up to 4 car parks will be occupied on Pasco Street to 

ensure a safe working area. 

Manhole 31  

Pasco Street and 

Electra Street 

roundabout 

 Road closures in place at the roundabout with detour 

signage to assist road users around these works.  

 Pedestrian access will be maintained around the works. 

 During excavation tree root pruning may be undertaken as 

required to protect the health of the tree, and an arborist 

will be on call to assist as necessary. 

Manhole 28 

Nelson Place 

opposite Pasco 

Street intersection 

 Restricted two way traffic on Nelson Place.  

 Pedestrian access will be maintained around these works.  

 Tree canopy trimming on Nelson Place. The Hobsons Bay 

City Council will be performing the trimming on behalf of 

the project. 

 

CPB Black and Veatch Joint Venture will be undertaking these works on behalf of 

Melbourne Water.  

 

We encourage you to contact us on 1800 813 242 if you have any questions and we 

thank you for your patience while we undertake these works. 

 
More information  

Please email us with your details if you wish to be included on the 

project emailing list.  

email: williamstownsewer@melbournewater.com.au  

phone: 1800 813 242 

website: www.melbournewater.com.au/williamstownsewer 
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